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Works notification 
 
29 JANUARY 2024 

Williamstown Road and freeway ramp works  

Traffic signalling, street lighting and resurfacing works on the Williamstown 
Road freeway interchange. 

The West Gate Tunnel Project is due to complete construction works to upgrade traffic 

signalling and street lighting under the West Gate Freeway Interchange and lanes on the 

inbound and outbound entry ramps. 

What we’ll be doing 

We’ll be completing traffic signalling and street lighting 
and other construction activities nightly on the 
Williamstown Road freeway ramps and on 
Williamstown Road between Thomas Street and The 
Avenue, including the merging lane, at night.  

 

Impacts  
 

 

To safely complete these critical works, we need to:  

 

• Fully close Williamstown Road overnight. 

• Fully close the Williamstown Road freeway 

ramps overnight. 

Additional Impacts 

• Construction activity and vehicles moving in 
and out of the area. 

• Lighting will be angled away from homes 
whenever possible when we’re working at 
night. 

• Any vehicle entering and exiting impacted 
driveway will be managed through the closure. 

• Intermittent low to medium-level noise at night. 

Changes to the way you travel 

• While roads and ramps are closed, detours will 
be in place, so follow the on-road signs, check 
traffic media reports and drive carefully. 

• Please allow for extra travel time during these 
closures. 

 

The Williamstown Road freeway interchange 
upgrades will allow for better connectivity for the 
west and they will help manage the flow of traffic  
through this area. 

This work may be subject to approvals and permits 
and may change due to site and weather 
conditions.   

 

 

When we’ll be working 

We’ll be working from Monday 5 February to 
Saturday 10 February 2024. 
 

Work hours are: 
 
Sunday to Thursday, 8pm to 6am 

Friday to Saturday, 8pm to 8am 

 

  



 

westgatetunnelproject.vic.gov.au 
info@wgta.vic.gov.au 

 

 

1800 105 105 (call anytime) 

 For languages other than  
English please call 9209 0147 

Please contact us if you would like this information in an 
accessible format. If you need assistance due to a hearing 
or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au  
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Williamstown Road closure  

 

More information 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call us on 1800 105 105 and ask for the West Zone. 

Remember there may be other disruptions to traffic during this time. For the latest information and to plan ahead, 
visit bigbuild.vic.gov.au/disruptions 

We appreciate our work can be disruptive and thank you for your understanding.  

 

 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/_8H3CmO5JxIV3EoPHOMPxd?domain=bigbuild.vic.gov.au

